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2nd December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Aveland Court & Lorna House Care Homes visit 
 
I am pleased to advise that the children in Year 2 have been invited to perform their Nativity at 
Aveland Court and Lorna House care homes on the morning of Thursday 12th December. 
 
It will be a lovely opportunity to share some Christmas joy and cheer with the elderly residents 
and the activity also supports the school’s mission to ‘Love’ others inspired by our gospel values.  
 
We will travel by coach, the children will need to arrive at school for 8.35 - 8.45 as usual and will 
be back in time for lunch.   
 
Costumes will be returned home after the performance.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to speak to me.  
 
Best wishes  
 
 
 
Mrs Lauren Stone 
EYFS/KS1 Leader 
 
 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 

Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk 
Website:  www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
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